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January 1, 2019

To all Companies signatory to the QCCC/NDTMA Collective
Agreement

Re: Wood Buffalo Long Term
Maintenance Agreement (WBLTMA)

It is regretful to advise that in spite of several meetings with the QCCC, we are not able
to confirm an extension to the above agreement.

The modified terms of the WBLTMA are therefore terminated and the terms of the
collective agreement, based on the location of the services being provided, are now the
applicable terms of service provided under the current collective agreement.

The Prairies Article VI-6.04 Work Schedules for Long Term Maintenance Rotational
Shifts MAY be applicable on sites where the WBLTMA had been in place. Please
review the article and Contact Gerry Sieben, or one of the Prairies Directors with any
questions, as to the applicability of 6.04.

A

erry Syben —CE/xecutive Director




